

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education Region IX, Zamboanga Peninsula

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ZAMBOANGA DEL NORTE

Division Memorandum

No. 199 s. 2021

TO:

Public Schools District Supervisors Secondary School Heads/Principals

This Division

FROM:

MA. LIZAR, TABILON EdD, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT:

EVALUATION ON UNICEF WASH PROGRAM

DATE:

December 20, 2021

- The United Nation's Children's Fund (UNICEF) Philippines is currently conducting an
 evaluation on UNICEF Water Sanitation and Hygiene (WASH) Programme from years 20122020. This evaluation will focus on the following key elements of the WASH Program;
 relevance, coherence, effectiveness, efficiency, impact and sustainability. Linked to these
 elements will be an assessment of gender, equity and human rights considerations.
- Since the Schools Division of Zamboanga del Norte is one of the UNICEF's key government partners and a major stakeholder in the implementation of UNICEF's WASH Program, an evaluation/interview will be conducted this coming January 2022.
- In connection to the above-mentioned, identified districts/schools who were recipients to the UNICEF's WASH Program in Schools are requested to submit a report on or before December 28, 2021.
- For queries and concern, you may contact the Division School Health Section through email at winszn@deped.gov.ph.or cellphone no. 0917-132-3258.
- Attached hereto are the list of UNICEF-AECID Assistance to Modelling of School-led WASH in Schools facilities improvement beneficiaries.
- Wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

LIGHCZSGOD/Evaluation on UNICEF WASH Program/DMO41122021